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38th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Niger – 03 May 2021   

Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Niger and appreciates the presentation made. 
We welcome Niger’s implementation of 80 per cent of the recommendations that were accepted during its last UPR, amidst national challenges.
We commend recent legal and policy measures aimed at protection and promotion of human rights including on the protection of internally displaced persons, integration of persons with disabilities and prevention of torture.
We also appreciate Niger’s ratification of the ILO Conventions on Employment Policy and Maternity Protection.

While recognizing the progress already made, Sri Lanka recommends that Niger:
1. Continues national efforts towards achieving universal health coverage;
2. Steps up measures against human trafficking by adopting and implementing the new action plans on combating trafficking in persons and illegal trafficking of migrants; and
3. Promotes the right to education by further improving school enrolment and completion rates.
We wish Niger success in its UPR engagement. 

